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ARCHER DENTAL 

 
At Archer Dental we make every effort to provide you 
with the finest care and the most 
convenient financial options. 
To accomplish this we work hand-in-hand with you to maximize your insurance 
reimbursement for covered procedures. We are not a provider for and do not contract 
with any insurance company. However, as a courtesy to our patients, we will process 
and submit insurance claims and pre-authorizations. Please be assured that Drs. Will 
and Amanda base their treatment recommendations on what they feel will be best for 
your long term dental health. This is in contrast to many dental insurance companies 
that often limit treatment to procedures that may not have your long term dental health 
in mind. We encourage active participation from you in formulating the best path 
forward. If you have any problems or questions, please ask our staff. They are well 
informed and up-to-date, and can be reached by phone at 802 649-2630. 
 

Please call if you have any questions or concerns 
regarding your initial visit. 
Please bring your insurance information with you to the consultation so that we can 
expedite reimbursement. 
 
 


